LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF THE MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF CAPPAMORE-KILMALLOCK 24TH NOVEMBER, 2017.

Question submitted by Councillor W. O'Donnell

I will ask at the next Meeting if appropriate traffic calming signage can be installed at Bruff Rugby Club in addition to the road markings recently installed.

REPLY:

The Roads Maintenance Section will design a road signage layout for this location and will seek appropriate funding.

John Moloney, A/Senior Executive Engineer, South Operational Division, Kilmallock Area Office.

23rd November, 2017.